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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, June 14, 2011 11:07 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Sen. Coons 

Read from bottom up 

From: Mills, Cheryl D 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 11:06 AM 
To: Carson, Johnnie; Adams, David S 
Cc: Rodriguez, Miguel E; Yamamoto, Donald Y; Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Fw: Sen. Coons 

See b/I 

Let's think through some outreach 

Cdm 

From: Nelson W. Cunningham [mailto: 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 09:55 Am 	 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Sen. Coons 

Cheryl, 

I had dinner last with Chris Coons. As you know, he is the chair of the Africa subcommittee at SFRC. He mentioned that 
he only heard by happenstance of HRC's upcoming visit to Africa for the AGOA forum, and that no one had reached out 
to him from State to let him know of the trip, or to invite him to consider attending. He is quite passionate about Africa 
and development issues, and just returned from a Codel to the continent with Jonny lsaakson. 

He also mentioned that at a recent event with a group of Senators, he was the only one whom HRC didn't recognize and 
greet by name. (He reminded her that he was "the one who beat the witch.") • 

Chris is not a big-ego, high-maintenance guy, but he seemed a bit miffed as he described this. 

Just an FYI for a chance for some relationship-building. 

Nelson 

Nelson W. Cunningham I Managing Partner 
McLarty Associates I www.maglobal.com   
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